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Introductions:
We welcomed Molly O’Hare to the Admission Office.  Molly will be an admission counselor.
Announcements:

· EAC elections 1st thank out going committee members: Dawn Barnes, Becky Hastie, Tracie Pavon and Tammi Perry.

· Newly elected EAC members are: Cheryl Eaton, Amy Gieseke, Stephanie Neve and Jenifer Welch.

· President Simmons invites Simpson employees to open forums about the program prioritization process that is currently underway.

· January 31, 2018
· 9-10 a.m.
· Sirianni Suite, Cowles Athletic Center
· OR At 3:30-4:30 p.m.
  			 Dirlam Lounge, Smith Chapel
· United Way Campaign 2018 was announced  

Along with a rescheduling of the United Way service event, we will now be making the t-shirt totes for Central Iowa Shelter and Services on January 31.  Right now we are collecting t-shirts.  For each t-shirt donated your name will be entered in a drawing for 3 Holy Grounds $5 coffee cards.  

Pledge forms returned through Friday will be included in the drawing for the $75.00 gift card to the restaurant of your choice.  
    
· Marilyn Johnson reviewed the new system for booking rooms now on SC Connect.

Program:  
Bobbi Sullivan, Laurie Dufoe and Cheryl Eaton, along with Terry Trunnell, Marilyn Johnson, Elizabeth Glawe and Alison Swanson presented a program called Work study Works.  Offering best practice ideas whether you have a large or small work-study staff. 
Please remember 2018-2019 UGA proposal are to be submitted through the online form by 4:00p.m.  Friday, February 2nd. 

